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MEDIA ADVISORY           April 1, 2016 
  

Windsor-Essex Regional Chamber of Commerce and Ontario 
Chamber Network Attend Queen’s Park Advocacy Day 

 
Toronto, ON – On Monday, April 4, 2016, Windsor-Essex Regional Chamber of 
Commerce President & CEO Matt Marchand, along with other Chambers across 
Ontario, is attending a Queen’s Park Advocacy Day in Toronto. 
 
Marchand is participating in a series of meetings throughout the entire day with 
politicians and government officials advocating on several Windsor-Essex region issues. 
These meetings include senior government officials, leaders of the opposition and 
deputy ministers of industry. 
 
Additionally, Marchand will be moderating a meeting on Manufacturing with Giles 
Gherson, Deputy Minister Ministry of Economic Development, Employment and 
Infrastructure from 10:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. The discussion will focus on what a 
provincial manufacturing strategy would look like and how Ontario can make itself into a 
centre of advanced manufacturing. 
 
Marchand is available for comment throughout the day. 
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For more information contact: 
Lindsey Rivait 
Communications Coordinator 
Windsor-Essex Regional Chamber of Commerce 
lrivait@windsoressexchamber.org 
(519) 966-3696 ext. 228 


